
REGISTRATION INFORMATION 
 

The RSOBHD implemented the use of Temporary Registration Cards for Pre-Premier Dancers 

moving into the next category.  The RSOBHD decided that dancers worldwide could benefit 

from the use of this Temporary Card.  Dancers competing at a competition and completing their 

category could compete within the next 14 days by using their Temporary Card.  In the past they 

would not have been able to compete during this timeframe without their card if it had been sent 

to the Registrar for the upgrade.   

 

Organizers, please print these cards out for use at your Highland Dancing event.  Those dancers 

who plan to compete within 14 days after completing their Pre-Premier category must use the 

Temporary Card.  

 

TEMPORARY CARDS 

 

Primary dancers should present their Primary card to the Competition Organizer who will issue 

the top section of the Temporary Card form after competing in the last competition for which the 

Primary card is valid. 

 

Beginner dancers who complete their category at a competition should present their completed 

Beginner card to the Competition Organizer, who will issue the top section of the Temporary 

Card form. 

 

Novice dancers who complete their category at a competition should present their completed 

Novice card to the Competition Organizer, who will issue the top section of the Temporary Card 

form. 

 

Intermediate dancers who complete their category at a competition should present their 

completed Intermediate card to the Competition Organizer, who will issue the top section of the 

Temporary Card form. 

 

A Dancer may use the Temporary Card for 14 days from the date of issue and must return the top 

portion of the Temporary Card along with their original dance card and appropriate registration 

form and photograph to the Regional Registrar. 

 

Any stamp gained during the 14 days must be registered in one of the boxes on the Temporary 

Card. 

 

Competition Organizers should keep a record of all temporary cards that are issued – the bottom 

section of the Temporary Card form - and send this bottom section of the form to the National 

Registrar within 14 days from the day it was issued.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Registrar, National Registrar, Diane 

Krugh nationalregistrar@scotdanceusa.com or the National Competition Organizer Liaison, 

Anne Donlan vicepresident@scotdanceusa.com for further clarification.   

 

Temporary Card forms are available for download on the SDUSA website 

(www.scotdanceusa.com) 
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